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17/05/2021  11:53:542021/1420/P OBJ Amy Leonard I oppose the application for a roof terrace at 12A Inglewood Road. This roof terrace would overlook my kitchen 

window, potentially create a noise issue, and despite claims it wont be visible from street level it will be visible 

from my property. The application if granted would change the nature of the building, not be in keeping with 

the buildings on the street (the roof lines are uniform and undisturbed by development of any kind) it could 

also set a precedent for alterations of rooflines of other properties on the street or be considered the "the end 

of the wedge" for applications to increase height on this or other properties on the street.
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